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A. NAD TEACHER CONVENTION EVALUATION LINK 
 
If you attended the NAD Teacher Convention, please complete the short evaluation online today.  Thank 
you.  NAD Office of Education. 
 
 
B. BREAK-OUT SESSION PRESENTATIONS & HANDOUTS ON CIRCLE 
 
Wished you could attend several break-out sessions offered in the same session?  Many presentations 
are already available on CIRCLE, and more will be added by presenters in the next week.  If you do not 
find sessions you’d like, email the session number, title and/or presenter name, and we’ll follow up with 
presenters.  If you presented and promised attendees your handouts and powerpoint, please email these 
to webmaster@circle.adventist.org as soon as possible. 
 
 
C. NEW CIRCLE SITE LAUNCHED 

 
Visit the all-new CIRCLE website for quick and easy access to more resources and services as you begin 
this school year.  Can’t find it?  Email a query.  We research requests and will include a list of wanted 
resources in monthly e-newsletters. 
 
 
D. UPDATE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS IN MYCIRCLE 

 
If you have been receiving multiple copies of the CIRCLE e-newsletter, kindly email us the sender’s email 
address on each copy. Within the next year, we will begin focused e-newsletters for teachers in specific 
regions, grade levels and subject specializations, for all who complete the MyCIRCLE profile online.   We 
invite you to fill this in today – in 2 minutes or less – and invite all colleagues to do so.   You can update 
this profile whenever your position, institution or email address changes, or you wish to 
subscribe/unsubscribe to CIRCLE news.  Thank you for your patience as we transition to this improved 
subscription system in the next year. 
 
 
SUBSCRIPTIONS 
Subscriptions are open to anyone. To subscribe or unsubscribe, email webmaster@circle.adventist.org.  Type 'subscribe' or 
'unsubscribe' in the subject line, and your name and school or conference name in the email.   
 
 


